

























WANT TO TRY A SCAVENGER HUNT?





Follow Me!



Think Tank Copyright 2018

STUDENT DIRECTIONS ?

Make sure you have a yellow, blue and green highlighter or crayon. You will also need a pen or pencil.

Read the passage, mark your text, answer the questions on the back.

Complete BOTH sides of the worksheet.

SAMPLE PASSAGE

DID YOU KNOW?

The 26th Amendment lowered the voting age from 21 to 18. At the time, 18 year olds could be forced to serve in the military, but could not vote.

The U.S. Constitution was written in the same Pennsylvania State House where the Declaration of Independence was signed. "Pensylvania" is spelled wrong in the document.

The Constitution was signed on September 17th, 1787. The Constitution is the supreme law of the United States of America.

The Constitution has 4,400 words. It is the oldest and shortest written Constitution of any major government in the world.

READING

PASSAGE

The Constitution is stored in the National se Building in Washington, DC. All four are behind protective glass framed with timium. The cases contain argon gas and are kept at 67 degrees to preserve the parchment's quality.

Over the past 230 years, more than 11,000 amendments, or changes, have been introduced in Congress.

As of 2019, twenty seven of those have received the necessary approval from the states to become an amendment.

The first ten amendments are called the Bill of Rights. Those ten amendments guarantee that U.S. citizens have their rights protected. The Bill of Rights was ratified in 1791.

WORDS TO KNOW

Constitution— written plan of government Supreme— highest ranking Ratified— approximation

Congress—no aw—making body

SYMBOLS

Underline the "Words to Know" found in the passage. (see bottom)

- ? Something you have a question about
- ! Something that surprised you
- Your favorite fact

COLOR

YELLOW

How is the Constitution stored?

GREEN >

Changes in the last 230 years

BLUE >

Where was the document written?

TEXT MARKING DIRECTIONS

WORDS TO KNOW LIST

SHAYS' REBELLION

'In 1786, the second test was new country. It was struggling to create a successful government under the Arity of Condensation. An uprising known as Shays' Rebellion, proved to many people that the second test and the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second to many people that the second test are second test are second test are second test are second to many people that the second test are second test are second test are second to many people that the second test are second test are

Farmers in Massachusetts were et agling to keep their farms. After serving as soldiers in the Revolutionary. hey had not been paid fairly. Businesses wanted ımediate nstead of allowing the farmers to pay their bills the farmers to pay for y, and gold and silver were difficult for the over time. Massachus na had nper m farmers to come by. Sheri farms, and owners were thrown in jail when they could not pay their rs. People were also upset that taxes were higher than they had been before the Revolution. A farmer pa iel Shays, a Revolutionary War veteran, was among those leading a rel

problems. This series of property of men carrying guns that became nown a pays' Region.

Farmers began their lls for **Jen**ce peacefully. They ated and ignored owed money and felt unapp peaceful efforts became angrier as groups estors mg sent to blocked courthouses where farmers wa prison for unpaid bills. While the Ma asetts legislature appeared to offer understanding was passed allowing sheriffs to kindry of the profestors. The governor of Massachusetts, James Bowdoin, decide confront the protestors with an armed military force. Th stopped the rebellion, but it did not the design change. At the next election, the vote setts voted to remove Governor Bowdoin fi TICE.

The results of Shays' Rebellion legisted why some viewed the Articles of Confederation as no weak to a problem between state and federal issue supporting a strong, centralized government were and Federalists. Others were more interested maintain power with the states, and they were called this-Federalists. Eventually, Shays' Rebellion led to an increase desire to create a new Constitution that would increase the power the Federal government.

WORDS TO KNOW

Debts - money owed Rebellion - An act of resistance Legislature - Law making body

SYMBOLS

<u>Underline</u> the "Words to Know" found in the passage. (see bottom)

- ? Something you have a question about
- ! Something that surprised you
- Your favorite fact

COLOR

TELLOW >

was the governor massachusetts?

GREEN

Why did farmers protest?

RLUE

strong central government

©Think Tank

ARTICLES CONFEDERATION

'ECK T CORRE	ECT ANSWER
When were the Articles deration	ratified?
1781	I787
How many states require proval cha	inge the Articles of Confederation?
9	[] I3
What was the only by a cream under the Articles of Confederation?	
Legislative	Judicial
VE OR	SE
	ne biggest problem with the Articles van that it did not allow the central crnment to collect taxes. TRUE FALSE
After gaining independence from Great B want to create another powerful. The Articles gave Congress the	Britain, American Colonists did not government. ut no power to make
want to create another powerful The Articles gave Congress the sure the laws were	government. ut no power to make
want to create another powerful The Articles gave Congress the	government. ut no power to make

CONSTITUTIONAL CONVENTION

In need to the land of the new government, representatives from all states were invited to meet in health and May 25, 1787. Many arrived believing they would be working to fix the Articles convention, but a <u>majority</u> voted to create a brand new set of rules. Some argued that if they had known that would be the plan, they would not have shown up. After much delay the gewas agreed that this would be a Constitutional Convention, and they are gewas at the president of the Convention.

The people at an angular powertil over ealled delegates. Each state, except Rhode Island, sent multiple delegates convention, but when it came time to vote, each state received only on the each state received on the ea

Edmund Randolph and the dealer which was called The Virginia Plan. It is reased a resentation for states with large population wealth, and land. It also triggered an argument over the ether slaves should included in the population count. The South acres were in favor of this because it would increase and also their power in Congress

The smaller states though
Patterson presented The New Jersey Plan. This plan
allowed all states equal power no matter how many pelived in each state or how much land they controlled. The
New Jersey Plan would be one vote
independence of all thirteen states.
their plans were better, and neither swanted to back
down.

what was called the Great Compromise.

Branch of government would have two house would be based on how many people at the state, with larger states having more representatives from each state, giving the smaller state the same power as the larger states.

WORDS TO KNOW

Majority - more than half Delegates - representatives

Compromise - each side gets a little of what they want

SYMBOLS

<u>Underline</u> the "Words to Know" found in the passage. (see bottom)

- ? Something you have a question about
- ! Something that surprised you
- Your favorite fact

COLOR

TCLLOW >

was president of Convention?

GREEN

What was the Great Compromise?

RLUE

That was the New Jersey Plan?

@Think Tank

THE U.S ONSTITUTION

YECK T CORRECT ANSWER	
Which amendment gave the right to vote?	
I3th P	th
Which branch include sommar in Chief?	
Legislative Jutive Ju	udicial
Which branch include the few courts?	
Legislative Julian Julian Legislative	udicial
JE OR .SE	
The creation of three lanches far, there have	•
known as "checks and bunces." am indments, or checks titution.	nanges to the U.S.
istricti.	
TRUE FALSE TRUE	FALSE
The Commander in Chief has authority over the med	
The Commander in Chief has authority over the med	
The House of Representatives the	
The House of Representatives to based the of each state.	
The House of Representatives the	
The House of Representatives I	SENATE
The House of Representatives I	CONGRESS
The House of Representatives I	CONGRESS PRESIDENT
The House of Representatives I	CONGRESS PRESIDENT EXECUTIVE
The House of Representatives is a pased the of each state. WKD SEAPC V P I S W K G N A H V O W W U G I F B V B M H A Y J S C M T T A C Z Q S I R L T D Q H M S U M O Y I R V N Q E E M A N A K X H E E N D N U T P E M T K I N M J N N R N G N C I P R K C H I N D C O N J G K N H J D O C I T T I J A I	CONGRESS PRESIDENT EXECUTIVE COURTS
The House of Representatives I	CONGRESS PRESIDENT EXECUTIVE
The House of Representatives I	CONGRESS PRESIDENT EXECUTIVE COURTS JUDICIAL